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42 Front Street 
Binghamton, New York 
May 30, 1945

Dear Mrs. Dorr:

Once in a blue moon a sober technician 
gets a windfall of such a fastidious character. 
Thank you for it and the delightful message it 
contains, which reflects the charm of its creator.

We here just make up, in those moon-lit 
caverns, the impersonal, perishable medium, but 
you give it life — radiant, heavenly and eternal 
life.

Your book is indeed fascinating in every 
detail and I hope that you will not forget the 
little boys.

With best personal regards to yourself 
and Dr. Dorr,

L. Eckler
Dr. LE/m

P.S. I hope that Dr. Dorr honors the Binghamton 
Section of the American Chemical Society 
with another lecture. It might give me an 
opportunity to learn something about how to 
obtain such wonderful high-key pictures.

Mrs. John V. N. Dorr 
570 Lexington Avenue 
New York, N. Y.


